
The Contribute project is
composed of 5
organizations from
different countries: Spain,
Greece, Brussels, Austria,
and Turkey. The aim is to
educate young people in
urban gardens.

TPM 1 in Vienna, on April 26, was
the initial meeting where partners
met and started working on the
project. During this meeting, a
deadline was set to begin working
on the project.
The CONTRIBUTE consortium is
progressing with the work after
eight months of work. The project
already has the Risk Management,
the Plan developed, the
development plan and the
Quality, Monitoring and
Evaluation Strategy
Dissemination plan and
templates.                                     

WWW.CONTRIBUTEPROJECT.EU

ABOUT US
F E B R U A R Y  N E W S L E T T E R  P R O J E C T  C O N T R I B U T I O N



The framework vision plan for
the design of urban
regeneration was also
developed, explaining the
context and the reasons for
the importance of the
regeneration project. In
November the second TPM
was held in Brussels, where
the project was reviewed. We
are currently working on the
development of 3
Educational Units.
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In addition, during the first few
months they worked on desk
research on current policies for
the reuse of abandoned areas in
each country. They also made a
compilation of good practices in
the countries of the partner
organizations on sustainable
and environmentally friendly
urban actions. As a final
culmination, they obtained the
research report that will be
published on the platform


